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August 14, 2024

CERTIFIED MAIL

Robert Stensberg
Anderson Ashton, Inc.
2746 S. 166th St.
New Berlin, WI 53151

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for an elevator addition at 2232 S. 
7th Street, St. Josaphat Basilica, an individually designated historic property, for the 
Franciscan Fathers Minor of Convention of St. Josaphat Church of Milwaukee.

Dear Applicant:

You recently submitted an application for the above listed Certificate of Appropriateness.

A public hearing has been scheduled for Monday, September 9th at 3:00 p.m. in City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, 
Room 301-B to determine whether or not to grant the requested Certificate of Appropriateness. If you have any 
questions relating to the hearing process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Dana Zelazny 
Deputy City Clerk
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